
 

 

SBL/THO  

11th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you into school for our upcoming Year 9 Options Evening, a vital event in 
the school calendar. 

The Options Evening which will be held on Thursday 1st February (4.00 pm -6.30 pm), where you 
will have the opportunity to speak to form teachers regarding your child’s choices. You will have a 
chance to discuss any support needed in choosing their options for Years 10 and 11, which is 
highly important time in any student’s life. 

In addition, the evening will involve two Options talks from our Deputy Headteacher, Mr Blower. 
In these talks, you will be able to have the options process explained, including what choices your 
child will have to make, the deadlines for choosing and what support we will be offering to make 
this successful. The talks will take place at 4.45 pm and 5.45 pm, to fit in with whatever suits your 
schedule better. 

We would be delighted to see you and believe that it is vital that you attend at this point in your 
child’s time at Colton Hills, to ensure that we all play our part in helping them to make the right 
options choices for their future. Please complete the slip below to tell us whether you are able to 
attend and return with your child to their form tutor. 

Many thanks for your continued support of the school and please do not hesitate to get in touch if 
we can support you in any way. 

Yours sincerely  

R JONES                               

                      

Miss R Jones                       Mr S Blower 
Year Lead – Year 9           Deputy Headteacher – Curriculum 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

COLTON HILLS COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

Please circle to confirm: 

I will* / will not be attending the Year 9 Options Evening. 

*My expected time of arrival is __________________________________________ 

Name of Student ……………………………………………… Form ………………… 

Signature of Parent/Carer ….. ………………………………………………………… 


